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July 23, 2008 Coordinating and 

promoting effective 
protection and  
restoration of fish, 
wildlife, and their  
habitat in the  
Columbia River Basin. 
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following tribes  
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Burns Paiute Tribe 
 
Coeur d’Alene Tribe 
 
Confederated Salish 
and Kootenai Tribes  
of the Flathead 
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Confederated Tribes 
of the Colville 
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Confederated Tribes  
of the Warm Springs 
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Confederated Tribes 
and Bands of the 
Yakama Nation 
 
Idaho Department  
of Fish and Game 
 
Kootenai Tribe  
of Idaho 
 
Montana Fish, Wildlife 
& Parks 
 
National Marine 
Fisheries Service 
 
Nez Perce Tribe 
 
Oregon Department  
of Fish and Wildlife 
 
Shoshone-Bannock 
Tribes of Fort Hall 
 
Shoshone-Paiute 
Tribes of Duck Valley 
 
U.S. Fish & Wildlife 
Service 
 
Washington 
Department of Fish  
and Wildlife 
 
 
Coordinating 
Agencies 
 
Columbia River  
Inter-Tribal Fish 
Commission 
 
Upper Columbia  
United Tribes 
 

 
TO: 
 

Anadromous Fish Advisory Committee (AFAC) 

FROM: 
 

Brad Houslet, Chair and Dave Ward, CBFWA Staff 

SUBJECT: July 31, 2008 AFAC Teleconference Draft Agenda 
 

Anadromous Fish Advisory Committee Meeting 
Thursday July 31, 2008 

9:00 AM to 10:00 AM (PDT) 
@ 

CBFWA – Portland, Oregon 
Teleconference (503) 229- 0449 Id: 998007  

 
WebEx has been arranged for this meeting: 

Select: AFAC July 31st WebEx Logon
Enter your name and email address 
Enter the meeting password: afac 

Click “Join Now” 
 

ITEM 1: Discuss the Draft Spreadsheet Summarizing Relationships Between 
Subbasin Objectives and Basin-Wide Goals and the Draft Briefing 
Paper for the Members. 
During the July 23rd teleconference, the AFAC suggested a change that 
affects the results of the analysis slightly (reduction of pinniped-caused 
mortality to expected levels estimated by NOAA in the 2008 BiOp).  In 
addition, some points were raised concerning consistency between 
CBFWA and the US v. OR TAC regarding how harvest and natural 
mortality are estimated, and about the implications of the results.  The 
AFAC agreed to discuss these points prior to the draft briefing paper 
being sent to the Members.  The Members will review the analysis and 
briefing paper on August 6. 

ITEM 2: Next AFAC Teleconference 

The next AFAC teleconference is scheduled for August 11, 1:00 PM to 
4:00 PM PDT. 
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